West Side Union School District

1201 Felta Road * Healdsburg * California 95448 * 707/433-3923 * Fax 707 /433-7341
Dear Friends of West Side School,
Re: 2nd Annual West Side Golf Tournament Sponsorship

West Side Elementary School is hosting our 2nd annual “West Side Showdown” golf tournament which
raises money to support enrichment programs at West Side School. We have room for 72 golfers at the
18-hole outing at Tayman Golf Course in Healdsburg on Saturday, September 28th. The Felta
Education Foundation (FEF) is a non-profit organization dedicated to raising funds to provide enrichment
programs (i.e. Spanish, art, garden, music and more) to the students of West Side school .

You are receiving this letter in the hopes that you will show your support in one of the following ways
below. Your support will ensure that we can provide the children of this community the best education
possible. There are several levels of sponsorship that might you be interested in and of course we
encourage you to play in this year’s tournament.

Please contact Chris Buck (707) 239 4637 (chris.buck@evusa.com) or Jenn Russo (707) 721 6889
(lenn@yogaoncenter.com) for more information and/or to sponsor.

Sponsorship Types:

- Main Sponsor: $2500.00- Gets your business name as main sponsor on all advertisements,
tournament flyer, banner at event, host a hole and oversee activity at your assigned hole. Verbal
promotion at beginning of event, and your business name on the sponsor board at event.

- Host a Hole: $500.00- Gets you an assigned hole to promote your business and oversee
activity/competition at your assigned hole, name on sponsor board at event

- Sponsor a Hole: $200.00- Gets you an 8X11 sign on assigned tee box to promote your business,
name on sponsor board.

- Basic Sponsor: $50-199.00- Gets your name on the sponsor board
- Donation for Raffle: We are always looking for items for our raffle such as wine, gift cards to
restaurants, shops, etc. Please let us know if you have any item to donate and we can help
arrange pick up.
Any level of sponsorship is appreciated. If you have any questions or comments please feel free to reach

out to one of us at anytime. Visit https://westsideparentsfef.wixsite.com/felta/golf-tournament for more
information.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. We hope that we can count on your support.

Sincerely,

Chris Buck Jenn Russo

707 239 4637 707-721 6889
chris.buck@evusa.com jenn@yogaoncenter.com

FELTA EDUCATION FOUNDATION
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